LAWRENCE J. FRIEDMAN, M. D.
436 NORTH ROXBURY DRIVE
BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFORNIA

CRESTVIEW 5-074l

October 19, 1953

Dear Ernst:

Thank you very much for your letter. I personally
do not believe that your letter to Holmer achieved
its purpose, namely to explain something to him,
Tt might be possible to do that more effectively
in 2 personal conversation, but to be perfectly
honest, I question even that, I can hardly
imagine tha®  Holmer*dis not aware of the facts

Yyou described to him and if he isn't, why isn't
he?

I will be glad to discuss any other aspects of
these problems with you and I do it freguently
with many others when I am East and have an
opportunity to talk to some of those who
really have no idea of what is going on,

T hope to see you soon. With very best regards,

LJF:sa



